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Newsletter January  201 7  
 

AGM & Meeting  

Wed nesday  18th 7.30pm  

 
Presidentôs Report 

 

Our President Rosalind Lesli e has resigned from our Club due to other 

commitments.  

 
Jill Batty the Secretary from TRA has informed me that we can still run as a 

club without a President.   It is the Secretary that we canôt run without. 

 
All Committee positions including the Presidentôs role will be made vacant at 

the AGM .  This will provide those who have not p reviously been on the 
committee  an opportunity to become involved and provide valuable input .  

 
Having new members on a committee gives it new life and helps to keep the 

club active and interesting.  
 

Please let me know if you have any  agenda items you want add ed for 
discussion.  

 
Lisa Schuhmann, Secretary  

  

                Vice President  Secretary  Treasurer   

 Peter Rudd  

0407 648 343  

Lisa Schuhmann 

3425 1643  

Julie Stephenson  

0410 655 694  

 

 

     

http://www.dayborotrailriders.com.au/


Membership Renewal  
 
Just a reminder that membership renewal is due for this year.  

 
If paying by cheque , post with your membership form to our post office box or 

bring to the next meeting or club ride.  
 

If paying by cash , bring your membership form and money to the next meeting 

or club ride.  
 

If paying by direct deposit use your name as the reference.   Then post the 
membership form to our post office box or scan and email to Jul ie Stephenson 

our treasurer at:   stephensonfam@bigpond.com  
 

Our addr ess is:  P.O. Box 128, Dayboro, 4521.  
 

Bank details for direct deposit:  
 

Dayboro Trail Riders Club Inc  
 

BSB        654 - 019  
A/C         312037  
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Dayboro Trailriders Christmas Party  
 

Held on Sunday 4th  December at Humbleôs property. 
 

The day was hot  although we had a lovely breeze to cool us down , I donôt think 
it was as hot as previous years when there was no breeze . 

 

A working bee was held prior to the party to ready the BBQ area , seating  and 
paddock .  Bob made sure the shed stayed aloft by putting  up poles to hold the 

roof in place among other jobs, Debra took her mower down and mowed the 
paddock in very quick fashion .  Lisa , Peter Rudd, Mel and Julie cleaned  the 

shed and put up decorations for the Christmas party .  
 

We had a good  turnout of club members and land owners  which made for an 
enjoyable afternoon .  Lunch was a BBQ cooked by Peter Rudd, with the club 

and club members providing all the salads and desserts.  
 

The Santa raffle was a lot of fun, everyone got to put their names  in a hat and 
pull out a prize.  S ome were lucky enough to get a couple of goes due to some 

club members not arriving on the day.  
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 



Club Person of the Year -  Peter Rudd    

 
I have known Peter since Gemma and I have been in the club which is 10 

years and he has been volunteering with everything all that time.  He has 
helped with working bees, painting toilets, spraying panels, whipper snipping 

and Christmas party ground clean ups.  Peter has also helped on Big October 
Ride weekends setting up and doing meals etc.  He helps with Bunnings 

sausage sizzles and the Horse Home Show.   Even though he has to travel so 
far from Elimbah he is always at our meetings.  He has done a lot of  pre - riding 

of trails with Bob and others for our club rides.   And although not an official 
Trail Riders ride he has taken many members on moonlight rides to the 

glasshouse mountains lookout.  I n summing up , whenever I have asked for 
help Peter is always quietly there.  Basically , I think he has kind of slipped 

under the radar.  
 

Congratulations Peter!!!  

 
by Lisa Schuhmann  

 
 

 
 

*******************  
  



Bunnings Sausage Sizzle  -  by Lisa Schuhmann  

 

 

Thanks to all our Bunnings helpers, Martyn, Roseanne, John, 

Peter Norris and Bob.  Pete even managed to come 2 hours 
early and just in time to chop up some extra onions for us, 

thanks Pete.  The temperature was just right considering how 
hot it has been lately.  We did have a few small showers but 

not too much to b other us.  We made $389.55 profit which is 

the most we have ever made on a Friday.  After looking back through our 
records , we did a Bunnings at about the same time last year in December but 

this time we made $130 more.  Business must be picking up at Bren dale.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Bunnings Sausage Sizzle  - 14th January 2017 

 
We were offered an extra Bunnings on Saturday 14 th  January at the last minu te after 

another club cancelled.  
 

We decided to accept Bunnings offer and run the sausage sizzle after a quick ring 
around and finding enough helpers.  
 

It just happens to be in the same week that we also have one on next Friday but hard 
to say no to a Saturday which should earn the club a good amount of money.  

 
 
7.30am ï 10.30am  

Lisa Sch uhmann  

Janelle Smith  

Bob Ebert  

Peter Rudd  

 
10.30am ï 1.30pm  

Lisa Schuhmann  

Janelle Smith  

Bob Ebert  

Eric Wood  

Peter Rudd  

Julie Stephenson to relieve for lunches etc  

 

1.30pm ï 3.30pm  
Lisa Schuhmann  

Janelle Smith  

Bob Ebert till 2pm  

Peter Rudd  

 
Roster for Bunnings  -  Friday 20 th  January 2017  

 

 

8am ï 11am  

Bob Ebert  

Peter Rudd  

John Barry  

 

11am ï 1pm  

Bob Ebert  

Peter Rudd  

John Barry  

Martyn Garrett & Roseanne Warren  

 

1pm ï 3pm  

Bob Ebert  

Peter Rudd  

John Barry  

 

 

 
 

 

 
  



Important to note  
 
Horse Health Declaration Form            
 
We have been notified by the Show Society that we all now must fill out a Horse 
Health Declaration form every time we  do a ride from the showgrounds.  I have 

attached the form for you to download.   We will also keep some in the shed in case 
you forget to bring one.  

 
We have revised the Horse Health Declaration  form by adding  our Club and the TRA 
logo.   If you have old copies printed off then they are quite okay to use , also there are 

old copies in t he club shed that we will use un til they are all gone . 
Once these forms are filled out, they will be given to the show society to keep on file 

after each ride.  
 
On the declaration form, you must write in your PIC number for your property where 

your horses are kept.    You can obtain a PIC number by cl icking on the following 
link.   Just fill out all your information and submit it then you will be sent back a PIC 

number.  
 
https://www.daf.qld.gov.au/animal - industries/moving -selling - livestock/national -

livestock - identification -system/property - registration/single - land -parcel  
 

Please contact Lisa, Clu b Secretary if you require further information.  
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.daf.qld.gov.au/animal-industries/moving-selling-livestock/national-livestock-identification-system/property-registration/single-land-parcel
https://www.daf.qld.gov.au/animal-industries/moving-selling-livestock/national-livestock-identification-system/property-registration/single-land-parcel


Rides  
 
We look  forward to all of our members turning out for the  monthly ride s.  
 

Month  Rides and Events  Pre - Ride Sign - On 
Roster  

January  AGM & Meeting Wed 18th 
7.30pm  

Monthly Ride ï Sunday 22 nd  

Australia Day Ride ï Thursday 
26 th  

 
  
Julie Stephenson & Bob 

Ebert  
TBA  
 

February  Monthly Meeting ï Thursday 23rd  

Monthly Ride ï Sunday 26th  

 

 
 Eric Wood & Debra   

Shanahan  
  

March  Monthly Meeting ï Thursday 23 rd  

Monthly Ride ï Sunday 26 th  (all 

day ride) Petrie or Toorbul ï TBA 

Yarraman ï Saturday 4 th  

TRA AGM  ï Saturday 11th  

 
  

John Barry & Janelle 
Smith  

 

April  Monthly Meeting ï Thursday 20 th   

Monthly Ride ï Sunday 23 rd  

Anzac Day Parade ï Tuesday 25 th  

Rodeo ï Saturday  30th  

Easter Camp ï Eskdale? -  TBA 

 
 

Roseanne Warren & 
Peter Rudd  

 

 

 
Reminder  ï pre - ride report  
 
A reminder that the Pre - ride report is put up on Face book prior to each monthôs ride 
by Debra Shanahan, Trail Co -ordinator & ride report delegator . 

 

Facebook  
 
Please forward ride photographs that you would like put on Facebook to Bridgette at 

bridgette.b@live.com.au  
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 WANT TO JOI N THE DAYBORO TRAILRIDERS CLUB?  
 

Membership Fees for 201 7  
 

Senior:  $65.00  

Junior:  $60.00 ï under 18 years  

Family:  $140.00 -  for first 3 members  
$60.00 -  for each subsequent person  

 
Membership forms: available to print off the website -  

www. dayborotrailriders .com.au  
 

 
Monthly  Ride Fees for 201 7  
 
Club fees for the monthly ride s for 201 7:  
 
Á For club members,  our ride fee is $8 and this includes lunch.  

 
Á For visitors,  it is $25 and this also includes lunch.  

 
Á The fee is the same whether you stay for lunch or not.    
  

Á Even though the  ride fee includes lunch it is also raising funds for the club.  
 

Á The visitor fee is higher because part of this goes to TRA for insurance.  
 
Á For members/volunteers that are doing sign -on before a ride , a sign -on price list 

will be available on the table sta ting that the fee is the same whether you have 
lunch or not.  

 
 

 

 

 
     

  

Happy Birthday to all members  

celebrating a birthday in  

January  
 

http://www.dayborotrailriders.com.au/

